
Dear Madam, 
  
I am writing to you as an Australian citizen who dearly loves and appreciates this country.  
  
I am grateful for the past but am concerned about the future for Australia if peoples coming to this 
country do not wish to adapt to the traditional way of Australian life, but rather insist on imposing their 
worldviews on the people already here. 
  
The Australian way of life has been built over the years on a basis of solid Christian values. I would 
suggest to you that these Christian values have MADE Australia great. If you consider countries all 
over the world, you must surely admit that those countries built on the foundation of Christianity have 
prospered far above those countries where OTHER gods are worshipped. 
  
If we would KEEP Australia great, we MUST continue as a Christian nation.  
  
I humbly submit this letter for your consideration at this crucial time. 
  
Yours Faithfully, 
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